
 

Exam Guidance Solutions 
 

Exam Guidance Source 

Advanced Placement ● The College Board has cancelled 
in-person exams and instead will 
be offering a shortened AP exam 
(45 minutes) to be taken at home, 
online.  

● The College Board will be 
providing online review classes for 
students 

College Board Guidance 

CLEP ● For schools who purchased 
vouchers for CLEP testing and 
have closed, students have the 
option to use the voucher at 
another testing site until June 30, 
2020.  

● Students who are unable to test 
by June 30, 2020 will have their 
voucher canceled and the school 
will not be invoiced for the test 

● Students who would like to test 
after June 30, 2020, will have to 
re-register for a CLEP Exam using 
the school voucher code and the 
school will have to order new 
vouchers for the 2020-2021 
school year beginning June 30, 
2020. 

 

College Board Guidance 

IB ● IB announced that May 2020 IB 
Exams are cancelled due to 
COVID-19 disruptions in schools 

● Full details will be sent to schools 
by March 27. 

IB Guidance 
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https://apcentral.collegeboard.org/about-ap/news-changes/coronavirus-update
https://clep.collegeboard.org/coronavirus-updates
https://www.ibo.org/news/news-about-the-ib/may-2020-examinations-will-no-longer-be-held/

